
Worship Service: 
Each Sunday @ 9am
and Online

Sunday School:
After Time with
Children each
Sunday (ages 3 to 11)

     Chancel Choir is looking forward to a full choir season. We
are always looking for new members to join our choir family. If
you are fully vaccinated, we will be rehearsing without masks. 

    This August is our month for Summer Choir. We will have 4
Summer Choir Sundays starting Sunday August 8th. To join,
meet us for the 8:15 am rehearsal in the choir room prior to the
9:00 am service to prepare the anthem for that morning. I
select pieces the choir knows well; pieces easy to learn. 
     
    The full choir season will begin with our normal rehearsal at
7:30 pm in the choir room on Wed. 9/8. We sing at the 9:00 am
service on Sunday 9/12 and continue to provide choral music
each Sunday through May of 2022. Chancel Choir has also
performed original works written specifically for the group.
Anyone (age 14+)who wants to be a part of Chancel Choir is
welcome to join us. Past choral experience is helpful but not
required.  Members support one another and love making
music together. If you have any questions or want to indicate
your interest, you may email me at the address below. 

Sincerely,
Ken Myers – Choirmaster

Kenmyers54@comcast.net

SMALL  GROUPS

Praise Yoga :
 T @ 7 pm/ Th @ 8:30
am in the Narthex

Project LINUS: 7/26
from 9 am to noon in
Hoffman Hall

Centering Prayer:   
 T @1 pm in Room 210

Men's Bible Study:
Sat. @ 7:30 am in 210
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S E S S I O N  N O T E S

TAILGATE  DINNER
   Th next Tailgate Dinner is

7/21 ! And again on 8/4!
 

Bring a dinner, and join us at
6pm in the parking lot!

 
Tailgate dinners are every 1st
and 3rd Wednesday of each

month, at 6pm
 

CHURCH  PICNIC

August 29th @ 12
at Bird Haven Greenhouse and

Pavillion on Gougar Rd
 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR
THE EVENT TO PROCEED

 
to volunteer or for more

information contact Kris Hayden
at: tkkhay@yahoo.com

BACK  TO  CHURCH

SUNDAY

September 12th will be our Back
to Church Sunday!

 
This is a great time to rejoin us

if you haven't yet!

7/8/2021

approved Carrie Kapral as
Commissioned Lay Pastor
under contract for 1 year

helping with worship,
visitations, weddings, funerals,

and overall community life

approved staying with 1
worship service into fall, now

with the coffee fellowship hour
afterwards in Hoffman Hall

presently First Pres is open to
all groups for all meetings,
however any refreshments

must be individually
prepackaged

Session thanks Bev Adelmann
for her 20+ years of wonderful

service to our ministry

Session will not meet in
August, the next meeting will

be September 9th

 

 

 

 

TIP: Put this half

on your fridge!


